Kimberly Gibbons

From: Town Erwin Manager

Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 8:35 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: 501 St. Matthews Road (Zaxby's of Erwin)

Good morning Kimberly,

Please let this email serve as a verification of zoning to issue an electrical permit for the light poles in the
parking lot at Zaxby's in Erwin. Thank you for your due diligence on this request. If you have any questions or
need any additional information, please let me know.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden



